BlackMo Snowmobile Club





Feb. 3rd, 2001





The following items were discussed at the monthly meeting:





Winter Festival





The Winter Festival is now over, & it was a success. We had 138 riders register for the poker run, as well as 15 riders for the torch ride. The food sales went well also. Total profit for the club after all payouts was 2346.80. We received a nice letter from Chris Reese, the Park Manager, and Paul Springer of the Philipsburg Rotary. I will enclose a copy.





Trail Rides





The date for the February trailride has been changed to Sunday the 18th. There is also a ride scheduled for March 18th. Meet at the upper beach parking lot at Black Moshannon at 10am. 





Calendar





Feb 11th..............meeting at Foglemans for everyone going on Canada trip


Feb 17th...............7 Mts SMC poker run


Feb 18th...............Trail ride at Black Moshannon


Mar 18th...............Trail ride at Black Moshannon





Misc.





Kevin is having a meeting at his house for everyone that is going on the trip to Canada. The meeting will be at 7pm.


The balance of the checkbook was reported at 2453.61.


I am preparing new memberships cards and handbooks. You should be receiving them in the mail very soon.





Tracy Stover


BlackMo SMC





website:  blackmoclub.tripod.com


email:  blackmoclub@yahoo.com
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